PUBLIC NOTICE:

MAJOR ROADWORKS ALONG
AZ BERMAN DRIVE

The City of Cape Town would like to inform road users that roadworks and
construction along AZ Berman Drive will be impacting multiple
intersections. Lane closures, traffic switches, and detours will be
implemented in phases to accommodate construction.

KeyUpdate

A traffic lane switch is set for 28 March 2025. With construction on the
northbound lane complete, traffic currently using the southbound lane in
both directions—from Nduli Street to Katjiepiering—will be redirected to the
northbound lane between the R300 and Marguerite. This shift allows
construction to begin on the southbound lane.

Road Closures & Detours

Several temporary road closures are scheduled in the coming months to
accommodate the ongoing MyCiTi infrastructure developments. Motorists
are advised to follow the designated detours to minimise delays.

Below are the details of the affected roads and alternative routes:

23 March - 30 April 2025

» Intersection of Highlands Dr and AZ Berman Drive will be closed.
Detour via Morgenster Road.

s [ntersection of Marguerite Street and AZ Berman Drive will be closed.
Detour via Pentuna Street.

Visit www.myciti.org.za/phase2a for more information and to
sign up for project updates.
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